
Simply Fun Childcare News 
Centers are closed:

Victoria Day – Monday, May 22nd

Dear Simply Fun Families,

As Mother's Day approaches, I wanted to take a moment to acknowledge
the incredible role that mothers play in the lives of their children. As a
director of childcare, I have the privilege of seeing firsthand the love,
care, and dedication that mothers give to their children every day.

To all the mothers of the children in our daycare, we want you to know
that we see you, we appreciate you, and we are grateful for you. Happy
Mother's Day!

Events and Festival in May

BALLET VICTORIA
PETER PAN Royal Theatre, 805 

Broughton Street DATES: Thursday, May 
4 at 7:30 PM, Friday, May 5 at 7:30 PM 

CORDOVA BAY ART SHOW
May 6-7, 2023, 10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

Cordova Bay

VICTORIA DAY PARADE 
(Stat  Holiday) May 22nd, 2023

starting at 9 am – Douglas and Finlayson 
to Douglas and Courtney

https://visitorinvictoria.ca/ballet-victoria-2/
https://visitorinvictoria.ca/cordova-bay-art-show/


Simply Fun Childcare News 

Dear Simply Fun Families,

We hope this announcement finds you and your family in good health and spirits. We would
like to take a moment to remind you about our withdrawal policy and the fees associated
with it.

Please note that if you provide our office with an improper withdrawal notice, the center
will not be eligible to claim the grant and subsidy for that particular month. As a result, we
will be requiring you to pay the non-reductive monthly fee for that month and are
subject to forfeiting the deposit.

We understand that unexpected situations may arise, and we encourage you to inform us as
soon as possible if you need to withdraw your child from our program. To ensure that we
can continue to provide high-quality care and education to all of our children, we ask that
you provide us with proper notice of your child's withdrawal which is one full calendar
month.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in this matter. If you have any questions
or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Sincerely,
Brenda Irvine
Owner / Executive Director
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